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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 15 November 2017 

in the Churt Pavilion at 8.25 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley (chairman) Kevin Lower, David Gay, Robert 

Cordell, John Petty 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   1 (Richard Bourne) 

 

RGT 17/77 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting. 

 

RGT 17/78 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Rowe, Stiff and Burch 

 

RGT 17/79 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 17/80 Minutes of the Meeting of 18 October 2017 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Lower, SECONDED by Cllr Cordell and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 17/81 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

 

1) Grasstex mowed Redhearn Green ahead of Remembrance Sunday 

2) Miro planted up war memorial  

3) Electrician has reset boiler clock and lights 

4) £300 paid to Stephen Morgan ref: hedge adjacent to Rec Ground 

5) James Gray to cut down beech tree with fungus by December 

 

 

RGT 17/82 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 17/82.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (KL) 

Clerk to arrange a meeting with Churt CC to discuss the replacement of the furniture in 

the pavilion. 

It was felt that the general internal decoration of the pavilion required improvement. 

No parking issues recently on the Green.  

 

RGT 17/82.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee 

 Nothing further to report 
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RGT 17/82.3 Safety works to playground 

Cllrs Gay, Lower and Burch have met following the RoSPA report. All highlighted low risk 

safety matters now in hand. 

 

RGT 17/83 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 17/83.1 Payments for authorisation – October 2017 

Proposed by Cllr Lower seconded by Cllr Gay and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/83.2 Budget update and income report – October 2017 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/83.3 Application to Waverley BC for PIC monies 

Felt that installing a football goal would be very difficult, would require ground works 

and an anchor system. Could monies be put towards a bench or renewal of tyre swing? 

Monies de minimus. Clerk to speak to Waverley to find update on funds available. 

 

 

 

Other matters: 

 

Clerk to request Grasstex to sweep leaves from playground. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 9.05pm.   
 
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 13 December 2017 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


